
Ethics 

From: Ruben LeBlanc <ruble70560@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Ethics 
Subject: Re: Financial Contributions 

Yes, that is correct.Once we decide to provide financial backing to a candidate, we will contact you at that time. 

On Fri, Feb 19,2016 at 2:35 PM, Ethics <ethics@ethics.ks.gov> wrote: 

Thank you for contacting me. So at this time you do not wish to be registered with the Governmental Ethics 
Commission, is that correct. 

From: Ruben LeBlanc [mailto:ruble70560@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 2:33 PM 
To: ethics@ethics.ks.gov 
Subject: Financial Contributions 

Hello Donna, Thank you for taking the time to Talk to me. The Democratic party of Smith just organized 6 Feb 
2016. The new officers are: 

1) Chairman - Ruben T. Leblanc 

400 Walnut St. 

Lebanon, Kansas 66952 

Ruble70560@gmail.com 

(313) 772-3969 

2) Vice Chairman - Kelli Schmidt 

210 Lucust 

Smith Center, Kansas 66967 

(785) 282-4803 
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3) TreasurerISec.- Joe Burgardt 

213 W 4th 

Smith Center, Kansas 66967
 

LJbgunnar@gmail.com 

(785) 620-7078
 

We the Democratic Party are not currently offering financing to any candidates. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Ruben T. LeBlanc, 

Chairman Smith County Democratic Party 
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